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- As you know, we have (tentatively) rescheduled graduation for July 17th.  I 

am anxiously awaiting more information from the Governor as to how 

many people will be allowed to be together at this outdoor event.  Lots 

more to come on this! 

 

- Last week we had the students come and return any school items and 

collect their belonging from their locker.  It ran very smoothly overall.  It 

was great to see the kids again!  Special thanks to Lynn Ferguson for 

tagging and bagging up all of the contents from the lockers.  

 

- Summer school at the high school will begin in a few weeks.  This year will 

be different in years past.  We will have some students finishing up their 

work from the 4th quarter in order to receive credit and we have some 

student that fully need to recover credits via MAVA.  We also have several 

students taking advanced math classes this summer in order to challenge 

themselves with upper level Math in the fall. Mrs. Morrow will be 

overseeing our MAVA summer school program.  We are still working out 

the details for the students that received “Incompletes” and need to finish 

the 4th quarter.  


